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Books in Print

Subject Guide to Children's Books In Print, 1996

The Pearson Guide To Complete Mathematics For The Aieee, 4/E
A CFP Study Guide that deliverswhat you need to succeed! This quick
study guide for candidates preparing to take the CFP Certification
Examination covers the bare-bones essentials needed to pass this
challenging exam in a logical and easy-to-absorb manner. Now, in a
Second Edition, it covers some of the most important disciplines of
financial planning--insurance, employee benefit, investment, income
tax, retirement, estate, and general planning--and provides a nononsense approach to studying that includes: * A highly logical and
candidate-friendly format * An in-depth outline of core essentials *
Explanations of all relevant exposures complete with solutions and
practical examples * Key points, exam tips, multiple-choice, and minicase study questions * Mnemonic devices and study techniques to
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reinforce key points * A format that directly parallels the CFP?
Board's topic requirements The Second Edition adds new multiple-choice
questions that correlate to the testing and understanding of the new
curriculum established by the Certified Financial Planning Board as
well as eighty-nine all-new topics related to the new CFP Board Exam.
For students who have been through the traditional CFP educational
programs and want a book that brings it all together, Rattiner's
Review for the CFP Certification Examination, Fast Track Study Guide,
Second Edition keeps students organized, on track, and focused on what
they need to succeed. In addition to its value as a quick-reference
guide to complement all CFP texts and self-study materials, the Guide
also serves as an important one-stop resource for financial services
professionals who want information in a hurry.

PC Magazine

Forthcoming Books

The Fast Track to Your General Class Ham Radio License
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Stutely explains how the CFO thinks (and how to deal with financial
executives); then demonstrates how any manager can use those numbers
for better analysis and decision-making.

Feedback Control Systems
A Do-It-Yourself Guide To Troubleshooting and Repairing Your EASY,
comprehensive technology troubleshooter! PCs, smartphones, tablets,
networks, cameras, home theater and more—all in one book! We all use
technology—and we all have problems with it. Don’t get frustrated… and
don’t waste money on costly repair or support calls! Solve the
problems yourself, with the one guide that makes it easy: The PC and
Gadget Help Desk. Using clear pictures, handy “symptom tables,” and
easy-to-use flowcharts, Mark Edward Soper walks you step-by-step
through identifying, solving, and preventinghundreds of today’s most
aggravating tech problems. Soper covers all your major platforms:
iPhones, iPads, Android devices, Windows systems, and more. He even
helps you fix the weird problems that happen when you use them
together! Regain lost Internet access and fix broken Wi-Fi connections
Solve problems with viewing and sharing media or other files Track
down power problems wherever they arise Troubleshoot printing problems
and print from smartphones or tablets Fix missing video or audio on
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your HDTV or home theater system Get syncing working right on your
Apple or Android device Improve your PC’s 3D gaming performance
Identify and replace flaky memory chips Prevent overheating that can
damage your equipment Solve common problems with digital cameras and
DV camcorders Troubleshoot iOS or Android antennas, updates, screens,
and connectivity Get FaceTime working right on your iPhone or iPad
Troubleshoot eReaders and display your eBooks on additional devices
Sensibly decide whether to upgrade, repair, or replace Mark Edward
Soper has spent 30 years as an instructor and corporate trainer,
helping thousands of people work more happily with personal
technology. He is the author of PC Help Desk in a Book, and is the coauthor of Leo Laporte’s PC Help Desk, as well as more than 25 other
books on Windows, digital imaging, networking, the Internet, IT
certification, and computer troubleshooting. Soper is a CompTIA A+
Certified computer technician and Microsoft Certified Professional.
BONUS ONLINE VIDEOS: Includes access to free, studio-quality how-to
videos that make troubleshooting and repair even easier!

Personnel Literature
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Gauntlet Legends
This is the edition to purchase if you plan to take your General Exam
after July 1, 2019. If your plan is to take it before then, please see
the earlier edition of this program, under the same title. Everything
you need to prepare for your General Class ham license. Covers every
question on the General exam. Memorizing 400+ random answers is hard
-- and boring. Learning is easy! If you've made the decision to open
up your ham radio world by going for the General Class License, great!
General is certainly more challenging than Technician, but The Fast
Track to Your General Class Ham Radio License explains the reasoning
and technology behind each correct answer on the General Class exam so
you'll understand and remember the subject matter. Created by an
experienced ham and adult educator, it's like having your own,
patient, experienced, good-humored mentor for the exam. To get your
General Class license you must pass a multiple-choice test. The
General license test consists of 35 questions drawn from a pool of
462. Memorizing the answers to 462 disconnected questions is
difficult, but The Fast Track makes getting your upgrade easier by
explaining the logic behind each correct answer. It's simple: When you
understand the material, and you have a context for the material, you
remember the answers and pass the test. Best of all, once you've
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passed your exam you'll have a solid grounding in ham radio basics. Includes every possible question and every answer - Correct answers
clearly marked in bold - Precise instructions for how to locate a
testing session, how to prepare, and even what to bring -- and what
not to bring -- to the test. - All technical topics explained in
clear, plain language, often with illustrations - Step by step
instructions to solve all the math problems - Test taking strategies Hints to easily solve many questions and avoid the traps in the test Written in "learning order", not just the (confusing) order of the
official question bank. - Covers questions that will be used until
June 30, 2019. - Over 300 pages packed with information Rave reviews
for The Fast Track To Your Technician Class Ham Radio License: "This
is a great book. So many of the study guides are just question dumps
and it's a horrible way to learn, at least for me. I need an
explanation and something to keep my interest and Mr. Burnette's book
fit the bill perfectly. I echo all the sentiments of the other
reviewers, the author is a top notch communicator." "Michael
Burnette's ham radio exam prep book is the most useful and
comprehensive book that I have found on this subject and makes getting
ready for this exam not only easy, but fun. I have learned so much
since studying this guide and feel ready to take this exam at a
moment's notice. The guide has a wealth of information, not only on
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the questions and answers, but on the exam itself that is sure to put
any test taker's mind at ease." "The Audible copy was GREAT because
Michael Burnette is an exciting and entertaining and memorable guide!"
"Thank you! Thank you a thousand times over. I bought your book in
order to study for my tech license(Kindle version) and the audiobook
and I loved them! I originally bought ** *****'s CD's and they
confused me. I bought yours and it made learning simple and enjoyable.
I did this to surprise my husband of 30 years who has had a license
sincethe early parts of our marriage. He has asked me off and on to
consider getting a license and I kept saying no. Well with the help of
your book and audiobook, I was able to blow his doors off and pass my
technician exam first try. Now if you only had volumes for general and
expert, the world would be perfect. Seriously thanks again."

Rattiner's Review for the CFP(R) Certification Examination,
Fast Track, Study Guide

American Book Publishing Record
Includes authors, titles, subjects.
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Aviation Mechanic Powerplant Test Guide
The encyclopedia of the newspaper industry.

Words on Cassette 2002
Too often, students who fail a grade or a course receive remediation
that ends up widening rather than closing achievement gaps. According
to veteran classroom teacher and educational consultant Suzy Pepper
Rollins, the true answer to supporting struggling students lies in
acceleration. In Learning in the Fast Lane, she lays out a plan of
action that teachers can use to immediately move underperforming
students in the right direction and differentiate instruction for all
learners—even those who excel academically. This essential guide
identifies eight high-impact, research-based instructional approaches
that will help you * Make standards and learning goals explicit to
students. * Increase students' vocabulary—a key to their academic
success. * Build students' motivation and self-efficacy so that they
become active, optimistic participants in class. * Provide rich,
timely feedback that enables students to improve when it counts. *
Address skill and knowledge gaps within the context of new learning.
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Students deserve no less than the most effective strategies available.
These hands-on, ready-to-implement practices will enable you to
provide all students with compelling, rigorous, and engaging learning
experiences.

Fast Track Up the Corporate Ladder

Editor & Publisher International Year Book
Winning strategies for every board game Complete descriptions of every
game piece and board Detailed explanations on how to play every Yahoo!
board game Helpful information on ladder play and ranking Information
on getting started Includes Chess, Go, Backgammon, and more! Find
these and more titles at games.yahoo.com

Schwann-1, Record & Tape Guide

Canadian Books in Print
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Detailed walkthroughs of every level Locations for all the Rune
Stones, Glass Shards, and Legend Items Information for unlocking all
secret characters Tips for defeating devious bosses Essential enemy
attributes listed All secrets uncovered

Books in print supplement 1988-89
Windows 8 presents an incredible opportunity for distributing and
monetizing HTML5 games, and this guide shows how you can profit from
it. You’ll learn everything you need to know about porting your
original web-based JavaScript game to the new "touch-first" version of
Windows, as well as several options for selling your game in Windows
Store. Windows 8 is a big leap forward for developers because it
treats HTML5 as a first-class citizen, alongside C# and C++.
Interactive development expert Jesse Freeman explains how Windows 8
works, gets you started with Visual Studio Express (it’s free!), and
uses a case study to show you how to port an HTML5 game with ease.
Learn which games and JavaScript libraries work best on Windows 8
Adjust artwork for different screen resolutions and Windows 8 features
Accommodate mouse, keyboard, touch, and other game controls Optimize
your game to run well on any Windows 8 device Understand the steps for
publishing your game to Windows Store Explore fixed price, trial mode,
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ad support, and in-app purchase options Use a web-first workflow to
ensure your game runs on many other platforms

Yahoo! Board Games

The Pearson Guide to Complete Mathematics for AIEEE, 3/e
(New Edition)

Teachers Guide to Education in Early Childhood

Releasing HTML5 Games for Windows 8
Feedback Control Systems: A Fast Track Guide for Scientists and
Engineers is an essential reference tool for: Electrical, mechanical
and aerospace engineers who are developing or improving products, with
a need to use feedback control systems. Faculty and graduate students
in the fields of engineering and experimental science (e.g., physics)
who are building their own high-performance measuring/test
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arrangements. Faculties teaching laboratory courses in engineering and
measurement techniques, and the students taking those courses.
Practising engineers, scientists, and students who need a quick
intuitive education in the issues related to feedback control systems.
Key features of Feedback Control Systems: The contents and the layout
of the book are structured to ensure satisfactory proficiency for the
novice designer. The authors provide the reader with a simple yet
powerful method for designing control systems using several sensors or
actuators. It offers a comprehensive control system troubleshooting
and performance testing guide. From the reviewers: Control systems are
ubiquitous and their use would be even more widespread if more people
were competent in designing them. This book will play a valuable role
in expanding the cadre of competent designers. This is a book that
needed to be written, and its presentation is different from any other
book on controls intended for a wide community of engineers and
scientists. The book breaks the common cliché of style in the control
literature that tends toward mathematical formality. Instead, the
emphasis is on intuition and practical advice. The book contains a
very valuable and novel heuristic treatment of the subject. .. one of
the best examples of a book that describes the design cycle. The book
will help satisfy the demand among practising engineers for a good
introduction to control systems.
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The PC and Gadget Help Desk

Rattiner's Review for the CFP Certification Examination,
Fast Track, Study Guide

Books in Print Supplement

Books Out Loud
Like the original Mario Party, this star-studded sequel allows up to
four players to compete in exciting interactive board games packed
with surprises. "Mario Party 2" will feature six all-new multiplayer
Adventure Boards, and a special Quest Mode for players who prefer to
party alone. All of Mario's most famous friends like Luigi, Peach,
Yoshi, Wario, Donkey Kong, and Toad have already RSVP'd for "Mario
Party 2", so you'd be a fool to miss this fiesta!

American Bookseller
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This is an annually published study guide for the 120,000 candidates
who take the four part CPA Examination each year.

Essential Guide to Becoming a Shipbroker

Guide to Indian Periodical Literature

Computer Books and Serials in Print
Lionel products are today more technologically advanced than ever,
thanks to such innovations as FasTrack and the Legacy control system.
Author and hobby veteran Bob Schleicher updates his classic one-stop,
hands-on treasury of practical advice for Lionel enthusiasts to
include products such as FasTrack and Legacy, which were unavailable
at the time of its original publication in 2004. This volume also
features an overview of Lionel product development, more than 30 track
plans for the floor and tabletop, advice on building scenery and
structures, wiring and track how-to, help in choosing steam or diesel
locomotives and freight or passenger operations, maintenance and
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restoration tips techniques, and instructions for operations that best
emulate those of prototype railroads.

Mario Party 2

Wiley CPA Examination Review Fast Track Study Guide

The Compu-mark Directory of U.S. Trademarks
The proven CFP Study Guide that delivers just what you need to
succeed! A quick-study guide for candidates preparing to take the CFP
Certification Examination, Rattiner's Review for the CFP®
Certification Examination distills the bare-bones essentials you need
to know to pass this challenging exam, all in a logical and easy-toabsorb manner. This indispensable study tool for students who have
already been through traditional CFP educational programming—and just
need a little extra help pulling it all together—provides a nononsense approach to studying for some of the most important
disciplines of financial planning, including: PFP, insurance, employee
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benefit, investments, income tax, retirement, and estate planning.
Each discipline contains short and concise statements emphasizing key
points through mnemonic devices, study tips, and other established
test-taking methods that provide helpful hints. Rattiner's Review for
the CFP® Certification Examination, Third Edition has been thoroughly
updated to include: Reviews from recent CFP Exam students who compare
the CFP Board curriculum to this Third Edition, ensuring that all
topics are covered adequately New, easy-to-follow flowcharts at the
beginning of each chapter highlight the macro level perspective of
each subject discipline Basic calculator keystrokes for investment
math, retirement, life, and education needs analysis, and other
important calculations New multiple-choice questions as well as new
charts and tables for quick memorizations New acronyms to help put
things into a simplified perspective and help students tie back to the
big picture flowchart Perfect as a quick-reference guide to complement
all CFP texts and self-study materials, it also serves as an important
one-stop resource for financial services professionals who want
information in a hurry. Stay organized, on track, and focused with
Rattiner's Review for the CFP® Certification Examination, Third
Edition.

The Big Book of Lionel
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The Definitive Guide to Managing the Numbers

Learning in the Fast Lane
Fast track your application, master any interview, and launch your
career as a Trainee Shipbroker! Written by ex-Sale and Purchase
Shipbroker, Global Trainee Broker Graduate Programme Manager, and
Maritime Industry Recruiter, Callum Beaumont. This MUST READ guide is
packed with insider TIPS and SECRETS to help EVERY aspiring trainee
shipbroker to improve application success, grant access to key
decision-makers, ace any trainee broker interview, create the BEST
possible first impression, secure a trainee broker job OFFER, and
SURVIVE and THRIVE in the wonderful world of shipbroking!

Paperbound Books in Print

Whitaker's Book List
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The Naked Millionaire

The Yellow Book
This is a book about becoming a millionaire. Not through investment,
although you may invest the money that you make. Not through savings,
although you will be able to have some of those. And not through
betting on the 4.10 at your local race track. This is a 'how to' book
like no other, with seven possible paths, all leading to the same
outcome. This is your book, not mine. If you do the things in this
book you will become a millionaire - it's that simple. So what do you
want to do? Be an authentic millionaire? Design a global brand? Start
and grow your business? Avoid pitfalls? See what others don't? Become
a professional speaker? Write a bestseller? Your book, your choice.
This is a work of fact - if, and only if, you do something with it.
Otherwise, it's a work of fiction.
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